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Delisting of expiration months with a term longer than December 
2015 on Royal Caribbean Cruises 
 

NASDAQ OMX Derivatives Markets have decided to delist derivatives on Royal Caribbean Cruises due to 

the company’s application for delisting of its shares at the Oslo Stock Exchange. 

 

As of November 9, 2015 derivatives expiring in January, March, June and September 2016 will be 

delisted. 

 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact your Nasdaq account manager, or 

Mikael Siewertz, mikael.siewertz@nasdaq.com or telephone +46 8 405 6334 or Agneta Rönnquist, 

agneta.ronnquist@nasdaq.com or telephone +46 8 405 7390. 
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